
July 18, 2022 

 

The document you are looking for has been replaced with 
new guidance. 
 
Paxlovid Testing Advice for Primary Care Providers has been replaced with new guidance.  
 
Please reference the Viral Respiratory Testing Advice for Primary Care Providers:  
 
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/assets/info/ppih/if-ppih-covid-19-respiratory-testing-advice-
for-primary-care-providers.pdf  
 
Please update your bookmarks. The Paxlovid Testing Advice for Primary Care Providers’ link 
will be deactivated on Jan. 9, 2023.  
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